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Kingston Community Credit Union

Kingston Community Credit Union Celebrates 65 Years in Business

(October 27th, 2022- Kingston, Ontario)

For immediate release - October 28th, 2022, marks the 65th year in business for Kingston Community Credit
Union.

Kingston Community Credit union is celebrating 65 years of providing cooperative financial services to its
members. Founded on October 28th, 1957, by a handful of municipal workers each contributing a 50-cent
share, to form a people before profit, financial cooperative, and originally granted a charter as the Kingston
Municipal Employees Credit Union, Kingston Community Credit Union was renamed and became an open
bond community credit union in 1974. KCCU now has 10,000 members with assets under administration of
over $270 million and employs 40 people from the local community.

“We are grateful to be celebrating another successful year in business despite these challenging and
unprecedented times. Entering our 65th year we look forward to serving our community for many more
years to come” said Jon Dessau, CEO. “Our cooperative service philosophy is built on supporting members,
offering sound financial advice, and helping to put people on a path to financial wellness. We are thankful
for the continued support from our members and look forward to serving their needs and the needs of their
families and future generations for many years to come.”

KCCU would like to thank their members and community for their valued business, trust, and patronage and
welcomes you to join their anniversary celebration being held on Friday, October 28th in their local
branches. Refreshments will be served. Please join them at any of their three full-service locations: 18 Market
Street (Downtown), 795 Gardiners Road (Kingston West), and the Kinglake Plaza at 1201 Division Street
(Kingston North)

About Kingston Community Credit Union:

KCCU, a member-owned, democratically operated financial co-operative is open to those who work or
reside in the greater Kingston area, KCCU strongly believes in building co-operative relationships with their
members and community. For over 65 years, KCCU has made a positive impact on our local community with
charitable giving, volunteerism, and financial education. They have a proud tradition of co-operative
business ethics and continue to demonstrate their values: Co-operation, Integrity, Community, Sharing,
Financial Strength, Education, and Respect for All. As part of the credit union philosophy of People Helping
People, KCCU is committed to building, strengthening, and enhancing the lives of those in our community.

To find out more about KCCU visit us at www.kccu.ca or n '@l a

Media contact: For media inquiries contact Jon Dessau, CEO (jdessau@kccu.ca) or David Bull, CFO
(dbull@kccu.ca) at 613-384-5555.
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